October 13, 2015

Pure Oakland Water Board of Directors,

This past summer interning with the Clinton River Watershed Council was an amazing
experience where [ was able to gain knowledge as well as hands on experience. My internship
allowed me to gain field experience, help with educational programs as well as cleanups which
raised public awareness about our watershed. I am extremely grateful that all of the tasks and
activities that I participated in during my time with the CRWC, especially those related to the
type of work that I would like to pursue in my future. As an Environmental Science major at
Oakland University, I find myself in class today already having prior knowledge of the material
being taught, such as stream ecology, due to the knowledge I gained during my summer
internship. I want to thank everyone who was able to make my summer internship possible; it
was a summer full of incredible experiences, enjoyable times, and making meaningful
connections.

Thank You!

Melissa Golembieski
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